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Back on track. 

There's no better time than the early days of spring to bring out your pretty little old ones! 

Once again, Roadbook will meet you on the most beautiful track in the world to get you back 

in shape after the winter rest. This will take place in Francorchamps on Saturday March 21 

and let's face it, registrations are already open. 

We take the same ones, without forgetting the new ones, and we start again with great 

pleasure. If you're already eager to get the mechanics back on track and push back the track, 

the Spa Open Pitlane is for you. On the program, no complications and free access to the 

circuit from 9 to 12 am and then from 1 to 6 pm, without interruption. Competition vehicles, 

or not, will of course be welcome, except those with open wheels ("Open wheel" Formula - 

Single seater). For the occasion, old and modern vehicles will be accepted on the track as 

long as they respect the maximum noise level of 103 dB on the track. 

  

An excellent way to start the year in safety while enjoying the very relaxed atmosphere of 

the event, registration is set at €650 (incl. VAT) per vehicle. It includes four bracelets for as 

many drivers who can of course exchange the steering wheel during the day while enjoying a 

place in one of the F1 boxes of the circuit. 

Finally, passengers will not be forgotten as they will be able to board the vehicles free of 

charge. In order to drive in ideal conditions, the number of seats are limited to 80 

www.spaopenpitlane.com 
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